
   
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tuesday, February 1, 2022 
 

 
 
 

• Attention Seniors: All scholarship applications have been sent to your school email. Check your 
email regularly for new scholarship applications. Due dates are coming up! 

 
• Attention ALL students in grades 7 – 12:  BHS Presents is being brought back LIVE!! We will 

be having an informative meeting for anyone looking to get involved in our annual Talent Show 
on Friday, February 4th at 7:10am in Rowe Hall. Please see Mrs. Fama or Mrs. Carey if you have 
any questions. 

 
• Need help with homework? Want to start off the 3rd quarter strong? Peer Tutoring will be held in 

the Library on Wednesday at 2:30. See Mr. Falcaro in Room 103 with any questions.  
 
• The ASL Club will be meeting on Wednesday, February 2nd at 7:00AM in Room 243 to work on 

our upcoming fundraiser. All club members must attend! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


